

Community and Public Services Committee

Vehicle Noise

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That Administration extend the vehicle noise pilot project until September 2018, using existing operating budget.
- 2. That Administration:
 - engage with the Government of Alberta and Edmonton Police Service to review options of tightening regulations around motor vehicle noise.
 - explore possible modifications, including fine amounts and noise thresholds, to the Community Standards Bylaw 14600.
 - prepare a report with the above findings, a noise mitigation plan and potential service packages or capital profiles.

History

At the April 4, 2018, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the April 4, 2018, City Operations report CR_4772 was considered and the Committee heard from L. Ungarian; and K. Clegg, Queen Alexandra Community League.

Attachment

April 4, 2018, City Operations report CR_4772